
  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
   

 

 

School Newsletter  
 If you would like to receive an 

email copy of the newsletter, which 

is produced on Friday every other 

week,   please let Mrs Everill have 

your email address.   

 

Parent Governor Election  

Letters went out on 17th Novem-

ber in respect of the parent gover-

nor election for the two vacancies 

on the governing body. 

Please ask at the school office 

for a nomination form which 

should be returned to the school 

by 9am on 4th December.   

 

 Christmas Lunch Thurs 7th 

Dec and Festive Party Menu 

Thursday 14th December 
Our school Christmas lunch will  

be served on Thursday 7th Decem-

ber and the  Festive Party menu on 

Thursday 14th December. 

 

We have ordered these Christmas 

options for all children who are eli-

gible for free school meals so 

please let us know if your child 

would prefer to bring in a packed 

lunch from home.  

We have also ordered these for all 

children who have paid for meals 

for this half term in advance. If 

there are any last minute orders 

please let Mrs Everill know as soon 

as possible. 

 

Nativity in church Tuesday 

19th December 9.30am 
All are invited for our Nativity in 

church with the children from 

Nursery assisted by some of the 

Reception children on 19th Decem-

ber. 

 

 

 

 

  

TSA Movie Night Despicable 

Me 3  3.30pm to 5.30 pm 

Friday 1st December School 

Hall. 
The children (Nursery to Year 4) 

are invited to come to Movie Night.  

The cost is £3 including a drink and 

popcorn.  Tickets are available on 

Monday 20th November from  

Caroline on the playground and in 

the afternoon at school.  Children 

are welcome to bring a bean bag or 

cushion to sit on during the film.  

These will be stored at school dur-

ing the day.  Children can be col-

lected at 5.30pm from the School 

Hall exit. 

 

Christmas Play “Children of 

the World” Performance Dates 
Tuesday 12th December 2pm  

Wednesday 13th December 6pm 

 

Reception to Year 4 will be perform

-ing in this year’s Christmas play 

“Children of the World” 

 

Tickets are now available from the 

school office for £1 each. Each 

child performing in the play is eligi-

ble for 2 tickets for each perfor-

mance.  Babies and toddlers 

(including Nursery) do not need a 

ticket.  

Please order your tickets as 

soon as possible as any un-

sold tickets will be offered 

for sale from 4th Decem-

ber. Let us know if you will 

be wanting any extra tick-

ets when ordering. 
 

 

 

 

Yoga/Meditation 
Throughout the Spring term pupils 

will receive weekly short sessions of 

Yoga to complement our drive to be 

physically active by being still, mind-

ful and relaxed.  Activities covered 

in these sessions will be typical of 

the after school yoga class aimed to 

be rescheduled for January. 

 

Non uniform Days 

14th December 
Christmas Party Lunch—no donation 

requested 

19th December 
TSA Christmas party—no donation 

requested. 

 

 

Violin Concert Friday 15th De-

cember 9.30am Class 2 
There will be a short violin concert 

in the school hall on Friday 15th De-

cember at 9.30am.  Everyone is wel-

come. 

 

 
 

Newsletter Dates 
15th December 

12th January 

26th January 

9th February 

8th March 

 

Parent Assembly Dates 
 

19th January  

16th February 

16th March 
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